
 

  
 
 

      
 

 
 

        
        

        
   

 
         

 
      

       
           

  
 

       
       

 
     

 
     

 
    

 
     

 
 

 
  

  

February 13, 2020 

GRADE 9 TO 12 CLASSES CANCELLED ON FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 21, 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians:
 

Rainbow District School Board’s secondary teachers and support staff represented
 
by the Ontario Secondary School Teachers’ Federation (OSSTF) will engage in a full 

withdrawal of services on Friday, February 21, 2020 in response to negotiations at
 
the provincial level.
 

All classes from Grades 9 to 12 are cancelled for the day.
 

This includes Barrydowne College, the N’Swakamok Native Alternative School,
 
Mishko-Ode-Wendam at the Shkagamik-Kwe Health Centre, O'Connor Park and 
Restart programs at the Centre for Education, the Attendance Centre and the Adult 
Day School. 

Extra-curricular activities, field trips, school events and Co-operative Education
 
placements for secondary students are also cancelled for the day.
 

Transportation is cancelled for all affected students.
 

Dual Credits continue at Cambrian College.
 

Schools remain open for community use.
 

Thank you for your ongoing patience and understanding.
 

Sincerely, 

Norm Blaseg 
Director of Education 


